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Product/Process Change Notification 

End of Life of Part Number T520D108M2R5ATE4R5 
 

Date:05/17/21                                                               ID Number (MMDDYY):  051721-UMQ 
Affected 
Products 

Polymer Electrolytic Capacitor, SMD, Standard Series Part Number:  
T520D108M2R5ATE4R5  
 

Change KEMET will discontinue the 4.5 milli ohms version of the T520 Series case size 7343-31, 
1000µF, 2.5V.  
This specific T520D108M2R5ATE4R5 part number will be removed for the catalog offerings.  
 

Justification 
and Benefits 

Due to the dedicated manufacturing process steps and the extreme low equivalent series 
resistance specification, that exceeds KEMET’s process capability to manufacture with 
predictable yields, it was decided to remove the T520D108M2R5ATE4R5 from the T520 Series 
product portfolio. 
 

Effective Date 
and 
Identification 

 EOL notice is effective immediately.  
 Alternative part number is the 6 milli ohms version: T520D108M2R5ATE006 

For General 
Information 
Contact 

Ursula Quezada 
PCN Coordinator – Tantalum BG 
ph:864 963 6463 
E-mail: ursulaquezada@kemet.com 

 
 

KEMET Electronics Corporation Business Confidential:   

This notification is Business Confidential and should not be reproduced, copied or given to a third party 
without the express written permission of KEMET Electronics Corporation. 

 
 
 
 
  


